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Overview of Project 
The Town of Windsor is planning to upgrade Alexander Street from Wiley Avenue towards King Street as well as a 
waterline replacement to King Street.  A topographic survey of the area is required as part of the design process.  
The project includes upgrades to Alexander Street and a watermain renewal to King Street. 
 

 
 

Timing 
The survey portion of the project is expected to take place from 
November 19, 2018 to November 23, 2018. 

 

What to Expect 
A survey crew will be working inside the area outlined in red on the 
above map and will be wearing safety vests to be easily identified. 
The main activity of the survey crew will be to map the topography 
of Alexander Street from Wiley Avenue to King Street. They will also 
be looking for boundary evidence along the front of properties. 
 

Please feel free to contact any of the project contacts should you 
have any questions or concerns or visit the project website: 
www.alexander-street.com.  

Project Contacts 
 
 

Todd Richard 
Director of Public Works, Town of Windsor 

902‐798-6681 
todd.richard@town.windsor.ns.ca 

 

Andrew Forsythe, P.Eng. 
Project Manager & Senior Civil Engineer 
DesignPoint Engineering & Surveying Ltd. 

902‐414-9190 
andrew.forsythe@designpoint.ca 
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